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Dear Vasif,

Of course I remember our discussion about Serkan Ozkaya's living and 
working
in utrecht project. I enjoyed it a lot because there was something 
at stake.
I also liked the intervention of the friend of Serkan. It was a 
lively and
interesting debate.
I thank you very much for inviting me to Istanbul. I would love to 
come.
Please propose a date. I would be able to come in October for 
instance, but
I leave this to you. I think I would like to discuss the subject of 
the
rapprochement of the art academy and the university, and the 
specific
position of the Jan van Eyck (which is precisely a critical attitude 
towards
the art academy and the university). What do you think?

Kind regards,

Koen


